FEBRUARY 4, 1974

DEAR MR, MORSS,

THIS IS TO VERIFY YOUR RECEPTION OF RADIO STATION WRHC
1550 AM, WE BEGAN USING OUR NEW CALL LETTERS MONDAY JANUARY 28
1974, OUR FORMER CALL LETTERS WERE WRIZ. OUR NEW OWNERS DECIDED
TO CHANGE THE CALL LETTERS AND REWORK THE FORMAT OF THE STATION
AND GEAR IT MORE TOWARD THE LATIN AUDIENCE. I AM ENCLOSING SOME
BACKGROUND INFORMATION ON THE STATION WHICH YOU MIGHT FIND INTER-
ESTING. THANK YOU FOR TYOUR LETTER. WE ENJOY RECIEVING ACKNOW-

LEDGEMENTS OF RECEPTIO.

WILLIAM E. BRADLEY
ASST. CHIEF ENGINEER
WRHC RADIO



